
QCF/I, Inc. 

3501 Rice Boulevard 
Houston, TX 77005 

James D. Golden 
jgolden@domaincommunities.com 

Telephone: 713.662.2389 

November 28, 2022 

Angela Morgan 
City of Santa Rosa 
Dept. of Housing and Community Services 
90 Santa Rosa Avenue 
Santa Rosa, CA 95404 

RE: Aurora Santa Rosa Hospital, Santa Rosa, CA (the “Project”) 
       TEFRA Hearing Request 

Dear Ms. Morgan: 

QCF I, Inc. is requesting a TEFRA Hearing be held on January 10, 2023, regarding the Project.  The Project 
consists of hospital facilities known as the Aurora Santa Rosa Hospital located in Santa Rosa, California, 
at 1265 through 1287 Fulton Road and 2598 Guernville Road, including facilities which are functionally 
related and subordinate to the main hospital facilities.   

The maximum bond issuance amount requested is $465,000,000, issued by the California Municipal 
Finance Authority. 

Please feel free to contact me at (408) 678-1058 should you have any questions. 

Very truly yours, 

James D. Golden 
CEO 
QCF/I, Inc. 

Attachment 2


